
 
 
October 17, 2014 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of students in Grade 4-8, 
 
As indicated at the beginning of the school year, progress reports will be posted online through 
the Parent Portal.  Today progress reports were posted online.  Please log in to the Parent Portal 
and view your child’s progress report for marking period 1 by clicking the “Progress Reports” 
link on the yellow menu.  Comment codes are listed at the bottom of the page.  If there is a blue 
“W/I” (write in comment by the teacher), you can view the comment by clicking on the blue 
“W/I.”  Exact assignments and class progress can be found under the “Gradebook” link on the 
yellow menu. 
 
If you have any questions regarding access to the Parent Portal please call the office at (908) 
852-1894 x100 or myself at x101.  If there is a question regarding your child’s progress, please 
email the teacher directly. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
 
Jennifer Chickey 
Principal 


